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From: Brendan Henry 
Sent: Monday, 7 March 2022 9:48 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Health state of emergency

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

To qld government  
There is no longer a health state of emergency and the qld government seeking to extend the current state of 
emergency by 6 months is not warranted by any measure of consideration based on the fact that the omicron 
covid 19 has nearly eradicated all other variants. Endless restrictions  and mandates are causing endless 
harm to our society and should not be continued. An SOE  can be applied for again if such circumstances 
come in the future that warrant severe measures. Not it is time to remove mandates and get sacked workers 
back into the system and protect people from vaccine harm which is not reviewed or discussed but is 
prevalent and unnecessary, especially as the vaccines are ineffective and wane at an extraordinary rate. 
Regards. 
Brendan Henry 

 
 

Sent from my Galaxy 
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